
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E  O F  C A N C E L L A T I O N  
 
 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Citizens 
Advisory Committee scheduled to be held at 5:30PM on May 1, 2024, at 220 N. Santa Fe St. is 
hereby cancelled. 

 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the next regular meeting is scheduled for 5:30PM 

on June 5, 2024, at 220 N. Santa Fe St. 
 

 
 

Dated this 30th day of APRIL, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Jason Serpa 
Staff Liaison to the Citizens Advisory Committee 
 


